
Dear valued customer, 

Delivery Delays: 

Due to severe weather and flooding across the Central Coast and surrounding regions 
of New South Wales, delivery services will be affected. 

We’re closely monitoring the situation and focused on minimising disruptions wherever 
possible.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time and will keep you 
updated as conditions change. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to your Account Manager or our Customer Service team on (03) 8338 0500 or 
customerservice@bluestarglobal.com.au  

Thank you for your support. 

Bluestar Global Logistics

 21.05.2025
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